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Memorandum 
From Anya Grahn, Senior Planner 

Becky McDonnell, Planner II 
Judy Johnson, Operations Manager 

 

Purpose  

Staff has received five (5) applications to fill three vacancies on the Historic District Commission 
(HDC).  The HDC met with the following candidates during the October 15th HDC meeting: 

 Madhu Beriwal 
 Kim Levell 
 Jennifer Hoffman 

 

One additional applicant, Neal Wolgin, has been invited to meet with the HDC on November 12, 2019. 
No formal list of questions have been prepared, though the HDC may choose to ask follow-up 
questions based on the candidates’ introductions. 
 

Next Steps 

At the end of the meeting, the HDC should review the application(s), and the HDC should forward a 
recommendation to the Town Council. 

Attachments 

 Application materials from Neal Wolgin 
 October 15, 2019 HDC Candidate Materials1 

 

                                                
1 https://chapelhill.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=4148860&GUID=71048BFD-8D11-49F1-8682-
46084F42A608 
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